
Marvellous History DBS Policy 

 

Marvellous History visitors are one-off visitors to the school, who are not carrying out a 
regulated activity and do not expect to be left in charge of children unsupervised in any 
circumstances.  

This means that according to the Government guidelines on safeguarding in schools, 
Marvellous History visitors are not required to hold a DBS certificate. 

For your peace of mind, all of our office staff and visitors do hold advanced DBS certificates 
and participate in regular safeguarding training. 

The school has no right, however, to request sight of a visitor's full DBS certificate.  

All our office staff and visitors are issued with a Marvellous History ID Card. The MH ID card 
confirms their DBS status by displaying the DBS certificate number.  

If you require confirmation of the DBS status, you can check this via the Disclosure & Barring 
Service website here. 

If you have any questions, please contact us. 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/keeping-children-safe-in-education--2
https://secure.crbonline.gov.uk/crsc/check?execution=e1s1
mailto:info@marvelloushistory.com

